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I support HB 3155 because I am tired of trailering my UTV to trail heads. It also helps 

the economy in communities close to these trailers heads. This fact has been 

witnessed in Lakeside OR, where riders can go to the grocery stores and restaurants 

in their machines. Oregon’s DMV revenue would increase substantially due to 

registration on these machines. As someone who has been to Utah knows these 

machines are all over town driving all over major cities without issues.  


